
We’ve made some positive changes for your safety, including:

• adding floor decals to take the guessing out of social distancing
• enforcing handwashing and station disinfecting protocols every 30 

minutes
• implementing a new online ordering platform (ask us how to get 

started!)
• eliminating any self-serving station…let us take care of it for you!
• adding more sneeze guards to keep you (and us) safe
• taking temperatures of our staff at the beginning of each shift
• making sure all of our associates are wearing face coverings
• switching over to disposable plates, bowls, and individually 

wrapped utensils
• offering utensils to each guest individually
• placing hand-sanitizer dispensers throughout the café
• going cashless to limit contact between you and our cashiers
• individually packaging additional grab & go items such as desserts, 

whole fruit, baked goods, etc.
• offering individual portions of condiments

Questions or concerns? We’re here for you. Please email 
charity.cummings@cafebonappetit.com OR 

laura.cobb@cafebonappetit.com for assistance.

mailto:charity.cummings@cafebonappetit.com
mailto:laura.cobb@cafebonappetit.com




CH-CH-CHANGES!

No more making 
change. We’ve gone 

cashless. 
⬇ contact = ⬆ safety



WRAPPED & 
READY

Utensils are now 
individually packaged

⬇ contact = ⬆ safety



CHOOSE WISELY

Please only touch what you 
purchase

⬇ contact = ⬆ safety



JUST ONE TIME

As much as we love 
reusables usually, we ask 

you to please use our 
clean cups, mugs, and 
to-go boxes rather than 

your own container
⬇ contact = ⬆ safety



GOT MASK?
The City and County of Longview 

Texas has strongly urged the 
wearing of face coverings while in 

public spaces and conducting 
business.

Thank you for cooperating and 
helping to ensure the safety and 

health of our community. 



To limit potential community spread of 
COVID-19, we have taken the following 
measures:

• Placing decals at least 6 feet apart in 
guest line areas inside the café and on 
sidewalks at public entrances.

• Maintaining separate order areas from 
pickup areas to prevent guests from 
gathering.

• Instructing all employees to maintain a 
distance of at least 6 feet from guests 
and from each other.



ROOM TO 
SPREAD OUT
fewer tables and 
chairs mean more 

room for social 
distancing
⬇ contact = ⬆ safety
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